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MRWS was fully discussed at the Boltons Parish Council meeting last night and we would like to 'object' to this going any further ahead.
We have many concerns some of which we have noted below;

* This process puts part of the National Park and its tourist & agricultural business at risk.

* Not convinced that Cumbria has suitable geology, are there not far more suitable areas in England?

* Do the economic benefits justify searching for a site in unsuitable geology and spoiling part of the national park?
« Insufficient information with regards to risk, gas emissions etc.

» Can we be confident in the Right of Withdrawl?

« Safety, health etc.




